
My previous letter was for SB 191 but sadly didn't make a difference. All I ask if for people to please be open and the HB 2002 
amendment to allow retroactive for the current inmates. Imagine New inmates coming in for the same crime and them leaving before 
you. If there can even be the chance for people that served half the sentence to get this chance to not serve the full time. Please.  
All I ask is to be open minded and allow the chance for those to have something to look forward to.


